
From: Soura, Christian
To: Hart, Brenda <bhart@budget.sc.gov>

Date: 1/16/2013 4:17:15 PM
Subject: RE: Department of Administration Bills

                Thanks – Rhonda had forwarded the original request to Josh Baker and me.  I asked that they read through 
the bills and develop their own analyses without me telling them what I think it should be.  I’m trying to keep a bit of 
an arm’s length relationship with their assessment, because I don’t want anyone to be able to argue that we rigged 
the fiscal note for political reasons.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Hart, Brenda 

Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2013 4:15 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: Department of Administration Bills
 
Christian:
 
We have been asked to provide a fiscal impact for S. 22 and S. 28 the Department of Administration bills.  We typically 
request a response from Rhonda Walker (and we have), but I wanted to make sure your were aware and see if you wanted 
to be involved.
 
We have the standard form on our web page: http://www.budget.sc.gov/OSB-forms.phtm
 
Please let me know.
 
Thanks,
Brenda
 
Brenda Hart
Assistant Director
State Budget Division
529 Brown Building
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201
 
803-734-2149
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